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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Strathcona County employees free access to municipal recreation facilities 

 

THAT Administration, by the end of the second quarter of 2019, prepare a report outlining 

the cost and benefits of providing County staff with free access to municipal recreational 

facilities; and that this report include what other municipalities in the region are doing with 

respect to recreation access for the municipal employees. 

 

Background 

Councillor Anderson served a Notice of Motion at the November 6, 2018 Council meeting to 

be presented at the November 27, 2018 Council Meeting. 

 

 


